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North Coast 
Fishing Communities 

Meeting 
June 21, 2017 

3:00 – 6:00 PM 
 

Howonquet Hall Community Center 
101 Indian Court 
Smith River, CA 

 
The California Fish and Game Commission  
invites interested stakeholders to join a 
discussion to explore what may contribute to 
resiliency and long-term prosperity of fishing 
communities in northern California. The 
discussion is part of an ongoing dialogue to 
help clarify common concerns throughout the 
state, and help inform future Commission 
discussion or action.  

 
For more information about the Commission see  

www.fgc.ca.gov 
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